
 
 

OIL AND GAS REGULATORY AUTHORITY 
 ****** 

  

EXTENSION IN DATE 
 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) 
 

PRE-QUALIFICATION OF THIRD PARTY INSPECTORS (TPIs) FOR INSPECTIONS OF LPG 
WORKS / INSTALLATIONS / AUTO REFUELING STATIONS 

 
 
 
The closing date for the receipt of technical bids for pre-qualification as OGRA’s Third Party Inspectors 

for carrying out inspections of LPG works/installations/auto refueling stations, published in the Daily 

Dawn and Daily Jang on 30th December, 2016 has been extended for further 15 days i.e 15th 

February, 2017 till 11:00 Hours. The bids shall be opened on the 15th February,2017 at 11:30 Hours.  

 
 
 

LPG/LNG Department 
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